
 

FEBRUARY 10, 2025 MONTHLY MEETING 

TOWN OF HARRISON 

 The regular monthly meeting for the Town of Harrison was held 
at Northland Church on Monday, February 10, 2025.  Notice of the 
meeting was posted according to standards set by Wisconsin 
Statures.  Chairman Dean Lashua called the meeting to order at 
6:30 P.M.  Present at the meeting were John Phillips, Rose Troast, 
Brandon Schuester, Arnie Kaminski, Carrie Powell, Dennis Kaczor, 
and Fran Moen.   

 The Clerk’s minutes from the previous meeting were read.  A 
motion was made by John Phillips and seconded by Dean Lashua to 
accept the minutes as read.  Motion carried. 

 The Treasurer’s report was given: The beginning balance on 
January 1, 2025, was $411,258.58.  The total of deposits was 
$564,302.80 and the total expenditures was $324,719.22 leaving a 
balance in the account on January 31, 2025, of $650,842.16. The 
Money Market account collected $15.60 in interest leaving a 
balance of $122,445.85 in the account. 

 OLD BUSINESS: The contract for Paul Hahn to be the Building 
Administrator in Harrison for the year 2025 was received and signed 
by the Board. 

 NEW BUSINESS: Dennis Kaczor from the Rosholt School 
District gave an informative talk on the upcoming referendum on the 
April ballot.  Anyone with questions on the upcoming referendum 
may call Rosholt School.  The referendum by law must be on the 
ballot at the April election as there is no election in the fall.  The 
referendum would not go into effect until 2026 when the old 



referendum runs out.  The Board will allow the new clerk to take any 
training classes she feels would benefit her in the position without 
going to the board for approval unless the class requires more than 
$100 to attend.  Calls and concerns received by the Board during the 
month were discussed.  A motion was made by John Phillips and 
seconded by Dean Lashua to adjourn the meeting at 7:45 P.M.  
Motion carried. 

Submitted by, 

Fran Moen (Clerk) 


